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Moray Councl do not issue parking penalty charge notices, as a local authority we are not decriminalised, the responsibility

for on-street parking offences remains with Police Scotland.   We do however issue excess charge notices in our off-street

car parks, see below

MONTH

NO OF 

EXCESS 

CHARGE 

NOTICES 

ISSUED

COMBINED 

VALUE

Jan-21 16 1,080£              

Feb-21 21 1,160£              

Mar-21 59 4,680£              

Apr-21 95 5,660£              

May-21 90 5,080£              

Jun-21 92 5,920£              

Jul-21 103 6,540£              

Aug-21 84 4,900£              

Sep-21 132 8,280£              

Oct-21 133 8,180£              

Nov-21 80 4,900£              

Dec-21 98 6,260£              

During this period there were 4 car park attendants issuing excess charge notices
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